
Please be reminded the  SNA  Annual Meeting is scheduled to be held via 
Zoom on Wednesday, April 13th at 6:30 p.m.   
 
Your Directed Proxy form may be sent to: 
 apaul@rubinoffcompany.com, mailed c/o The Rubinoff 
Company, 925 Liberty Avenue, 8th Floor, Pittsburgh PA 
15222 or faxed to 412.231.6330.

Other things to know …

 Lost and Found box was placed in the clubhouse. Each month, we will 
publish in the newsletter its contents.  If no one claims them the following 
month, they will be donated or discarded. 

Reminder of Book Exchange: Did you know there are books available at 
the clubhouse? Come and check out what we have. Take one, leave one. 

 
Summerset Easter Egg Hunt will be on Saturday April 
16th at 10:30 am at Crescent Park. Please bring any egg dona@ons to 1647 
Overton Ln on the 14th and 15th and leave them on the porch. 

   

New Park 
Construction has 
started on the new 
Shelburne Park  
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We invite 
residents to 
par@cipate in the 
community 
garden. Contact 
leah.cham@gmail.com 
412-613-6610 
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